
Date: 1/27/2014 10:51:00 AM 
Subject: CSID help

From: Card, Rachel <RachelCard@gov.sc.gov>
To: ofaulk@aol.com <ofaulk@aol.com>
CC: Tom Young (tom@tomyoungforsenate.com) <tom@tomyoungforsenate.com>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Mr. Faulk,

Senator Young asked me to reach out to you regarding your difficulties enrolling in CSID. I would be happy to assist 
you in getting successfully enrolled. Please call me at your convenience on my mobile, 803.587.0286.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Special Projects and Commerce Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286

mailto:Card,%20Rachel%20%3CRachelCard@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ofaulk@aol.com
mailto:tom@tomyoungforsenate.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

